Delta Kappa Gamma Society International
Alpha Tau Chapter
November 9, 2019 Minutes


The Alpha Tau Chapter meeting was called to order on November 9, 2019 by President Myrna Walker at Church House Banquets. The chapter joined together in the Pledge of Allegiance and Singing Grace before enjoying a delicious brunch.  Sixteen members were in attendance.


The group participated in the traditional “Silent Auction” to raise funds for the chapter scholarship and Grants-in-Aid.  Jo Beth Mass won the chapter door prize. Following the brunch the group was given an opportunity to finish up their shopping.  The program was organized and carried out by the Music Committee.


The minutes of the previous meeting and treasurer’s report were approved.


Scholarship and Grants-in-Aid applications are due on January 15, 2020.  


We welcome back returning member, Joann Brown.


Chapter members were asked to update service pin information.  Chapter members were encouraged to submit new member prospect cards.

Magna Neil facilitated a program “Getting to Know You”.  We enjoyed the opportunity to get to know more about each other.

The next meeting is Saturday, February 8.  Sydney Campbell will be presenting a program about her Epilepsy Journey with her Dog Sophie and Trainer Josh Murry.

World Fellowship Donation will be taken at the February meeting.  

Project Honor in February will focus on New Teacher Supplies.

The meeting was adjourned with the singing of the Delta Kappa Gamma Song.


Respectfully submitted,


[bookmark: _GoBack]Karen Gorden, Chapter Secretary
